
From: Jeanes, Denise
To: Beattie, Kelly
Subject: RE: Stepping down
Date: Monday, September 09, 2019 4:05:16 PM

No problem.
 
Denise Jeanes, Management Assistant for the Human Rights Commission
and Independent Community Police Oversight Commission
City of Ann Arbor - Guy C. Larcom City Hall – 301 E. Huron – 2nd Floor – Ann Arbor, MI 48104
Voice- 734-794-6291 – Extension 42901
DJeanes@a2gov.org – www.a2gov.org
 
 

From: Robin Stephens < > 
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 6:32 AM
To: Jeanes, Denise <DJeanes@a2gov.org>
Subject: Fw: Stepping down
 
Hey Denise,
 
When you send the message ask if there are two people who want to go.
 
Thanks,
 
Robin D. Stephens, MSW 
Attorney at Law
 
 
Namaste-I bow to your true self.
 
 
 
 
----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Robin Stephens < >
To: Taylor Christopher (Mayor) <ctaylor@a2gov.org>; Leslie Krauz Stambaugh
< >; Howard Lazarus <hlazarus@a2gov.org>
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019, 06:25:42 AM EDT
Subject: Stepping down
 
Unfortunately I am unable to continue my service on the ICPOC or the HR
commission.  Please consider this my resignation effective immediately.  I apologize
for the short notice.
 
Thank you,  
 
Robin D. Stephens, MSW 
Attorney at Law
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Namaste-I bow to your true self.
 
 




